
 

 

 
 

 

June 1, 2020 

 

Hello:   

 

We were angered and saddened to watch over the weekend as the pain and suffering of so many years 

unfolds after the horrible murder of George Floyd in Minnesota.  

At ACES we will continue to hold fast to our values, mission, vision and work to right wrongs and fight 

against hate, racism, violence, and bigotry in all of their ugly forms. The safety and well-being of each 

other and our students will always be our agency’s work. We’re all looking forward to that time when 

the voices of the oppressed, whoever they may be, are heard, understood, valued, and appreciated.  

Let’s each of us do our part to make that happen. 

 

From, 
Tom Danehy and the Executive Leadership Council 
 


